
 

 

 

24th March 2023 

 

 

Year 11 Examination Preparation Evening – Thursday 30th March 6pm, Main Hall 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to invite you to the Year 11 Examination Preparation Evening on 

Thursday 30th March in the main hall.  

 

We believe this is a worthwhile and important opportunity to further enhance our 

parent/carer relationship in order to maximise our support for your child. The primary focus 

of the evening is to share with parents the GCSE exam regulations. Alongside this there will 

be a section on frequently asked questions which will alleviate any concerns you may 

have. 

 

We will also briefly recap the advice and guidance on organisation, time management 

and revision strategies as well as highlighting the wellbeing support that we offer as a 

school to your child.  

 

 

Booking 

Please use the following link to book a place so that we are able to monitor attendance 

and plan accordingly https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/humphrey-perkins-school 

 

We look forward to seeing you next Thursday.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Humphrey Perkins School 

 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/humphrey-perkins-school

